
IN THE HIGH COURT AT CALCUTTA 

 
N O T I C E 

 
 
 
No. 1629-G.S.             Dated, Kolkata, the 24th April, 2024  

 
 
 

In partial modification of the earlier Notice bearing No. 70- G.S.  

dated 15th April, 2024, the Hon’ble the Chief Justice has been pleased 

to declare Saturday, the 20th July, 2024 as a working day for the 

Hon’ble High Court at Calcutta instead of the 29th June, 2024 

(Saturday) against Holiday on 17th April, 2024 on the occasion of ‘Ram 

Navami’. 

 

 

 

           By order of the Hon’ble the Chief Justice, 

               

Sd/- 

     Registrar General 

                                                       High Court, Calcutta 

 

 


